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Town of Stratton
 

Special Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 1, 2014 
 

Members present: Selectmen –Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; 

and Road Foreman – Ralph Staib. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 6:00pm at the Town Office as warned and then the Selectmen 

proceeded to view the roads throughout town. 
 

Road Issues:  The Selectmen agreed to reconsider paving and may try to pave the Stratton-Arlington Rd. 

from the Wardsboro line to Bills road if funds are available.  The Selectmen also decided that the area of 

the Stratton Mountain Access Rd. scheduled for bomagging can be reduce by not including the road 

between the Winhall Town line and the Welcome Center.  The Selectmen agreed to have more ditching 

done along County Rd. and to continue with pursuing the option of relining as many culverts as possible 

on Mountain Rd., as is needed. 

 

Adjourn:  The Selectmen returned to the Town Office and adjourned at 7:30pm. 

 

Minutes by Chris Liller and transcribed by the Clerk, Kent Young. 

 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young, Town Clerk 


